March 20, 1985

The Rev. Fr. Untzag Nalbandian, Pastor Holy Ascension Armenian Church 1460 Huntington Turnpike Trumbull, CT 06611

Dear Fr. Untzag:

H.E. Archbishop Torkom Manoogian approved your 1984 annual parish report, despite some omissions, and enclosed is his letter of confirmation.

Please note that it was not clear for us how the assembly officers were elected. We could not find either double or single slate of candidates nominated by the Nominating Committee.

The Clergy Stipend budgeted for 1985 was left incomplete.

Thank you for submitting your report without serious delay.

Respectfully,

Michael M. Kermian Director